
KCarl Smith, a retired U.S. Army officer and former member of 
President Trump’s Presidential Campaign Coalition Advisory 

Board, is a nationally recognized author, speaker, and the innovative 
mind behind the Frederick Douglass Republican Engagement 
Strategy™. With 15 years of real-world successes, this powerful 
and proven messaging model positions him as the nation’s leading 
expert on diversity engagement, solving the number one problem of 
conservatives — messaging. His recent work, “Telling Conservatives 
the Truth: Leveraging the Life-Empowering Values of Frederick 
Douglass to Save America,” is a testament to his unwavering 
dedication to advancing our founding values and constitutional 
principles. 

KCarl’s impact extends far and wide, empowering thousands of 
conservatives, candidates, Republican Party precinct leaders, and 
county and state leaders with his proprietary and transformative, 
diversity outreach strategy. KCarl’s extensive travels across the 
nation include addressing over 700 conservative, Tea Party, faith-
based, and Republican groups, leaving an indelible mark on the 
conservative landscape. Click here to book KCarl.

As a monthly contributor to 1819News, KCarl continues to 
reinforce his commitment to advancing our founding values and 
constitutional principles. Beyond his advocacy for liberty, KCarl 
actively supports government school system reform and vehemently 
criticizes the anti-liberty and anti-God agenda imposed on our 
children. 

As a dynamic force in the conservative movement, KCarl continues 
to shape the discourse and drive positive change on a national scale.

Frederick Douglass-ISM is the most effective liberty message to defeat Marxism.
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